
 The Loudon Historical Society meeting was held March 01, 2017 at 6:00 pm.

Attendees:  Michele York, Andrew Parrella, Stan Prescott and Lucy Gordon

The minutes from the February meeting were read.  Andrew made a motion to accept the minutes as 
they were  written and Michele seconded the motion.  The approved minutes were posted to the Town 
website on March 03rd.  

This meeting was held at an earlier time due to “Meet the candidate's” night starting at 7:00.  During 
our brief meeting we had  a short discussion about looking into what is involved in becoming a 501(c)3
organization.  This is something we need to look at as we get closer to getting the Town's History 
written. 

We had a discussion about passing out fliers on Town meeting day.  The fliers would include:  
      -     family trees (genealogies) 

– oral histories
– Looking for people to aid in different capacities in getting the Town history written. 

We will not have a meeting in April.  In lieu of an April meeting we will have a  program that is open to
the public.  The title of the program is “Celebrate Archeology Month!”  The program is free.  There 
will also be a flint knapping demonstration after the program.  

The next meeting will be May 3rd.

Respectfully submitted

Lucy Gordon


